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Member Francis “Rasch” Brown (New Orleans) co-authored a white paper titled “Third-Party Litigation Funding: 
Civil Justice and the Need for Transparency.” The publication was distributed by the DRI Center for Law and 
Public Policy’s Third-Party Funding Working Group. Read the full white paper here.
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